
 

 

 

Human Resources and Information Technology 

February 2019 Update  

 

Human Resources:  

Update on PERS for Elected Officials:  

Special requirements must be met before an elected official can be reported to a retirement 
system, even if the member was previously a plan member. In order to receive any service 
credit the elected official would need to earn at least 90 times the state minimum wage in each 
month. For example in 2019 the individual must be compensated for a minimum of $1080.00 
per month.  

Current open positions  

• Parks Planner  
o First round of interviews on February 15th  

• Events & Tourism Coordinator  
o First round of interviews to be held on February 26th and March 1st.  
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